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REGIONAL PRAYER TRIPS 
In 2012, the European Regional Prayer Commission began having prayer trips to various cities in the region. The 

goal was to train Europeans in this very vital ministry, and we have seen that happen. The pandemic  
necessitated the beginning of virtual prayer meetings, but this has only further unified the region through prayer. 

Sis. Kelley has been privileged to lead the European Prayer Commission since 2010. 
 

The in-person prayer trips have been to the following places: 
 

Helsinki, Finland           Istanbul, Turkey           Budapest, Hungary             Sofia, Bulgaria 
Cyprus           Monaco                   Berlin, Germany         Rome, Italy 
Geneva, Switzerland    Luxembourg         Amsterdam, Netherlands    Kiev, Ukraine  
 

THIS YEAR THE TRIP WAS TO CHISINAU, MOLDOVA—A PIONEER FIELD FOR THE  
UNITED PENTECOSTAL CHURCH. 

 

 
 

This team of prayer warriors from various countries joined in an amazing spirit of unity as we walked and prayed 
for miles around this city. It was truly a rewarding time and very impactful. The missionaries are seeing results 

from this endeavor. 
 

THE NEXT PRAYER TRIP IS PLANNED FOR APRIL 16-20, 2026 TO THE CITY OF TALLINN, ESTONIA. 
 

          

Our goal is to see Europe filled with the glory of 
the Lord!  (Numbers 14:21)  Thank you for giving 
so that we can fulfil the prayer ministry God has 
called us to, along with the many other ministries 

we are involved in. 


